
Mondays
Formal Uniform Day 
Whole School Assembly – Weekly at 1:30pm

Tuesdays
Sports Uniform Day
P.E. and Japanese Specialist Lessons

Wednesdays
Formal Uniform Day
Music and The Arts Specialist Lessons

Thursdays Sports Uniform Day

Fridays
Sports Uniform Day
Chapel – Weekly at 8:40am

Inside Story

Upcoming Events
January:

Australia Day Holiday - Thurs 26th

February: 

Parent Information Night  - Thurs 2nd at 5pm

Art @ St Paul's instrumental lessons commence - Mon 6th

Staff Installation & Rededication service - Sun 12th at 9am

Your weekly newsletter about what's happening in Year 4!

Need to contact us?
Email is the best way to communicate with us, and we will reply

within 24 hours.

Our e-mail addresses for parent contact are:

mhughes@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au and aseemann@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au. 

Here is a daily breakdown of what students should be prepared for from week to week:

Welcome!
Welcome back to a new year at St Paul’s for 2023! We’re sure that everyone is as excited about the

start of the new school year as we are! We hope that every family had a safe and relaxing holiday, and
that you are all refreshed for the opportunities this new year will bring! 



We would like to welcome Mrs. Robyn Dellaway as the Year 4 Learning Assistant. We are excited with

the range of strengths and passions in our teaching team and look forward to working with your child on
their learning journey.

Amanda Seemann and Michelle Hughes 
Year 4 Agile Learning Lab Teachers

Classroom Parent
Volunteers

We are so excited to have
parent volunteers in our

classrooms this year!
Fill out the form using the QR
code below to express your

interest.

School hat – remember ‘No hat, no
play!’
Water bottles, Crunch & Sip
iPad – fully charged every day!
Mobile phones to be handed in to
the office before school each
morning

Students should be prepared everyday
with the following:

mailto:aseemann@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au

